
Meeting:       November 23, 2015

Starting at 2:00 PM

Attending: BOS Members Sandra Biagetti, Robert Burns and Thomas Wesley
BOA Members Donald Howes and Lisa Alberto
Teri Gonsalves, Steve Sette and Susan Brouwer

Minutes taken by: T. Gonsalves for BOA

Meeting Items: FY2016 Tax Classification Hearing 

Called to order by Chair S. Biagetti

The Board of Selectmen held a duly posted Tax Classification hearing with the Board of Assessors
for fiscal year 2016.  A discussion was held regarding the implications of a single tax rate versus a 
split tax rate.  A single rate would be $18.04 and a split rate would be $16.58 for residential and 
$27.06 for commercial, industrial and personal property.

Selectmen Burns made a motion to remain at the current split of 1.50; this was seconded by Se-
lectmen Wesley and approved by all members of the Board of Selectmen. 

Selectmen Burns made a motion for the BOS to sign the LA-7 which adopted the percentages for 
fiscal year 2016; this was seconded by Selectmen Wesley and approved by all members of the 
Board of Selectmen. 

Selectmen Burns made a motion for the Principal Assessor (T. Gonsalves) to submit the BOS ap-
proval via Gateway this was seconded by Selectmen Wesley and approved by all members of the 
Board of Selectmen. 

Meeting Adjourned at 2:30 PM
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